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End of term qgifts

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

Due to risk assessment guidelines I have been advised to confirm that the school staff can’t accept
gifts from home and our staff can’t give gifts out to children. If some of you have already been kind
enough to think of your teachers, thank you so much and please hold onto them until September,
where guidance might have changed.

I'm sorry to have to pause your thoughtful gestures but at the moment, but I have to follow health and
safety advice.

Thank you for your understanding, if anything changes within the next few days, I will update you.

Yours sincerely,

Sophie Gosden
Headteacher
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